
                      

Page 1 of 1 

 

NBCC Nickel Belt Coin Club                                    

www.nickelbeltcoinclub.com 

March 1st  2020                       
 

 

Special Newsletter 
 
The future of the club will grow and become better with our new youngest members.  
 
To assist in this growth, we will be adding a new component to our monthly meeting. 
 
Just before the regular trading session, we will have a 10-item auction ONLY for the Junior members at the 
meeting. This is open to all Junior members up to 16 years of age.  This will consist of single items and or sets. 
We will also be looking to our regular members to come up with some items for the Junior Auction, so we can 
keep offering them this special auction that is just for them. This auction should take less than 10 to 15 
minutes.    

Coin collecting for kids and adults alike, can be both fun and educational. A child can learn 
about history, geography, math and maybe even politics! 
 

Your challenge for the March meeting  
 

 
 

Invite any junior member that you know has any interest in Numismatics 
 
 

 


